
 
 
 
 
 

(To all – Government, Govt Aided and Private Schools of UT Chandigarh) 
 
 
Dear Students Parents Teachers/Principals and Managements of Private Schools,  
 
On a relatively and unusual cold and wet morning, let me extend a warm welcome 
for the 2023-24 school year.  
 
We are looking forward to a productive collaboration with you to ensuring our 
children can achieve their potential. A strong partnership and support from both 
home and school will make a significant difference in each child’s education. As 
partners, we share the responsibility for our children’s success - we will do our very 
best to carry out our responsibilities. 
  
At the Government Schools: in this year, we are complementing our academic 
curriculum with our interesting Co-Curricular Activities - this will certainly help our 
children to be well-rounded and well-grounded; we are also progressing on the 
completion of our strategic development plan for which the administrative staff and 
teachers are working towards a visionary statement for our areas of focus and will 
be issuing our one - year milestones shortly.  The government schools have already 
issued their ‘Annual Academic & Activities Calendar’.   
 
Towards taking UT Chandigarh to far greater heights in school education, it is 
essential for the private, govt-aided and government schools to productively engage 
and cooperate. Building on our foundation set in the previous year, we will work to 
further cement and complement this cooperation.  
 
Let the 2023-24 in school education in UT Chandigarh be interesting and exciting 
and let it bring new experiences and discoveries, as well as new challenges. 
  
I feel privileged to be a part of the UT Chandigarh Schools ‘Family’.  
 
Wishing one and all a Very Happy New Academic Year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
H Brar 
Director, School Education  
1.4.2023 
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